
November Sth, 39 62

Dear Mrs Ramelson,

Many thanks for your letter of November 1st, anl tne 
cheque for 2^0/- for your annual subscription to tne Library. 
I enclose a receipt.

I am so glad the periodicals iiave been of great use 
and interest to you, and shall look forward to receiving them 
back when you can make arrangements for their transport.

In the meantime, I am sending you the books for which 
you ask, except for the llomen’s Co-operative Guild publication, 
**Wiiy Working Women Need the Vote**, 1^7, which I am sorry to 
say we do not possess, ^llliam Count’s ’’Electoral Reform* is, 
as you see, in a volume of / bound pamphlets, and we should 
like to Mve this back fairly soon, as there might be something 
else in the volume required by another borrower.

Actually, we have acquired two odd numbers of *Tne 
Woman’s Dreadnought*, No. 13 for June Idtii, 39 14, and No.42, 
for Januagj^, 39 15. I do xiot suppose txiat so small an example 
of the paper would be muon use to you, but we will gladly send 
txiem if you would care to nave them.

My mother is pretty well, tnank you, considering her 
great age (9 6). I do nope you yourself are keeping well.

Yours sincerely.

Librarian

Mrs r^nelson
70, The Parade 

Saxton Gardens
Leeds 9 

Yorkshire


